
JONATHAN EDWARDS COLLEGE • YALE UNIVERSITY 
NEW HAVEN • CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF THE MISTRESS

April 19» 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Ms. Gilpin«

Thank you for your letter of April 11 
concerning the print of ’’The Aspens".
By this time no doubt you.have received 
my second letter and realize how confused 
we had been with regard to the photo­
graph orignially ordered.

In any case, the committee has received 
"The Aspens" with which we are delighted.
In spite of my last letter we do plan to 
keep this print for our collection; I 
do hope this settles all the misunderstan­
ding. We await your bill for "The Aspens". 

With many thanks,

Sincerely,

Nancy Troy,l for the
Jonathan Edwards College Arts Committee


